Closing Remarks by the Head of the DPRK Delegation 
to the 33rd UPR Working Group of the UN Human Rights Council

(33rd session of the UPR Working Group, 9 May 2019)
Mr. President,
I thank you for your excellent leadership in navigating this session to a successful round-up.

I would also like to express my appreciation to the distinguished representatives and the Secretariat for their contribution to the smooth proceedings of today’s review. 

I am convinced that this session served as yet another important occasion for constructive dialogue for promotion and protection of human rights. 
Thank you.
  

